
 

 
 

 

 

 
Apologies: Chris and Susan Gascoine, Kirsty Stark, Julie Carman and John Kennedy 
 

 
In President Chris’ absence I had to get a feel for the job coming my way again soon, so what better 
way and time than the meeting prior to my induction as President this coming Sunday.   
 

 
It is always so impressive to see students come in to talk who have been to a youth program such as 
Science Experience. By comparison, when I was in year 10, I had no idea what I wanted to do but 
our 2 participants in this year's Science Experience know exactly where their careers are heading: 
Paris Ailion - Astro Physics and Lilian Ernst - Human Psychology.  Two impressive girls with big 
dreams. They had an amazing time over 3 days at UniSA Mawson Lakes, playing with 3D imagery, 
VR headsets, designing houses with 3D graphics, designing an ecological water filter from a coke 
bottle and making Pyro Board robots.  All music to Ian Coats ears.  Thanks girls and all the best for 
your futures. Their School Science Co-Ordinator, Josie and both mums were also present to hear 
their slick presentation.   
 
Well, this is Chris' final week as President.  On behalf of the Club I would like to thank him for all he 
has put in this year and really look forward to working with him and our other members next Rotary 
year in moving our club forward. 
 
See you next Sunday morning at my Changeover Brunch. 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 
Simon Brewer organised 2 tables (#12 and #13), which were a mixture of friends and members of 
our Rotary Club for the Campbelltown Kiwanis Quiz night held at the City of Campbelltown’s 
Function Centre last Saturday Night.  
 
Table 13 managed to scramble into 3rd place after a tie breaker.  Had Table 13 been able to 
challenge some ‘questionable answers’ it may have been able to secure a better placing. 
 
Left over beer and wine, plus some sweet treats from Suzette Coat made for an enjoyable evening. 
 

 



 

 
 

 
Some club members may remember former club member John Capoccia.  John was saddened to 
hear of the death of Past President Mina Ward and has made a donation The Rotary Foundation in 
the form of a tribute to Mina.  Thanks John. 
 

 
 

John’s Real Estate business, Real Estate Partners, 194 Magill Road, Norwood, (0408 836 599) can be found 
in the link below: 
 
https://www.realestate.com.au/agency/real-estate-partners-sa-MLTWWD 
 
 

 

 
Sun 23 Jun — Our Club’s Changeover brunch 

Other Changeovers: 
RC St Peters Tue 25 June at Adelaide Club from 6pm 
RC Burnside Wed 26 June at Mt Osmond Golf Club at 6 for 6:30 
RC Norwood Sat 29 June at Café Outside the Square at 11:00 
RC Campbelltown Sun 30 June at Tea Tree Gully Golf Club 
RC Morialta Sun 30 June at Mt Osmond Golf Club at 12 noon 
RC Kent Town TBA 
District 9520 Sun 14 July at Glenelg Golf Club at 12 noon 

Sat 27 Jul — RC Kent Town “A White Christmas in July” at The Royal Hotel Kent Town 
 
 



 

 
 

 

• Greg Schuetze is now our club representative on the YAC (Youth Advisory Council) to the City of 
Campbelltown 

• The Market Committee will discuss in depth Simon Brewer’s suggestions on relocating the Market 
• Julie Carman is relocating to the Rotary Club of Norwood 
• A memorial service for Mina Ward will be conducted in July (TBA) 
• Our Club Award Rotarian of the Year will be renamed in honour of Mina Ward from 2020 
• The Club’s Meetings immediately after a Long Weekend will recommence in the 2019/20 Rotary 

Year 

 

 
 
The US declares war on Great Britain in 1812 
 
The Battle of Waterloo was fought in 1815 
 
American Aviator Amelia Earhart becomes the first woman to fly the Atlantic Ocean landing at 
Burry Port Wales in 1928. 
 

 
Next meeting at the Clubrooms July 2nd. 

 

Acting President Rotary Club of Magill Sunrise  



 

 
 

 

Chris Gascoine 

 

Colin Hill 

Tuesday 6.50 for 7.00am 
First, Second and Third Tuesdays of the Month (except after a Public Holiday) 

Hectorville Sporting Club, Fisher Street, Magill
 

magill@rotaryclub.org.au

www.magill.rotary.org.au/

www.facebook.com/rotarymagill
 
  



 

 
 

http://www.rotary9520.org/ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

6.30pm Campbelltown Hectorville Community Daly Oval, Fisher St Hectorville 

6.15pm St Peter’s Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Kent Town The Kent Town Hotel 76 Rundle Street, Kent Town 

7.15am Eastwood Royal Coach 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town (1st 
and 3rd Wednesday then 2nd and 4th 
Wednesdays Bocelli Cafe Hutt St.) 
 

1.00pm Norwood    Manto Café Parade, Norwood 2nd and 4th 
Wednesdays at Manto Café1st, 3rd and 5th 
Wednesdays at Kensi Hotel 22 Regent St 

6.30pm Norwood Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Burnside The Maylands Hotel 67 Phillis St, Maylands 
6.30pm Morialta The Rezz Hotel 20 Hamilton Tce, Newton 

No Meetings
 

 



 

 
 

 
The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of a worthy enterprise and in 

particular to encourage and foster: 
The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service. 

High ethical standards in business and professions: the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations: 
and the dignifying by every Rotarian of their occupation as an opportunity to serve society. 

The application of the ideal service by every Rotarian to their personal, business and community life. 
The advancement of international understanding, goodwill and peace through a world fellowship of business 

and professional people united in the ideal of service. 
 
 

The Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 
 

Is it the truth? 
Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 
 

For good food, good fellowship and the opportunity to serve through Rotary we give thanks. 
 
 

 


